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Grand Commander 

 

 

Sir Knights  

 

I hope your fall is going well and you and your family are well.  I 

hope at this writing that the Covid 19 is again on the downturn.  I 

would encourage all to take advantage of the vaccine so we can 

finally put this pandemic behind us. 
 

Due to changes in scheduling all the degree work scheduled for this 

fall has been postponed until the winter months.  Presently the 

Royal Arch Chapters are preparing to confer the four degrees this 

fall to all prospective candidates.  If you have any Masonic brothers 

that have expressed their desire to extend their Masonic knowledge, 

get them a petition to your chapter and let us have a large class. 

 

The Grand Encampment Triannual was a learning experience.  

There were 51 Grand Commanderies represented and several 

subordinate commanderies.  Of course, the Delaware 

representatives stick out from the sea of blue uniforms and feathers.  

A great deal of legislation was completed with much discussion 

among the different commanderies.  It is always interesting to listen 

to other judications and how they function and the interests of their 

members.   

 
Please support the Knight Templar Eyes Foundation with your 

gifts.  I wish that all of you could see the presentations and listen to 

the doctors who receive our support.  The presentations are very 

compelling, and it makes one understand the importance of our 

support.  You can send your gifts directly, become a member of one 

of the clubs or send your gift to our Grand Recorder. 

 

The Grand Commander visitation schedule is the following: 
 

St. Johns Commandery #1 - October 14, 2021 

St. Andrews Commandery #2 - October 21, 2021 

Trinity Commandery #3 - October 25, 2021 

 

Please come out and support your commandery. 

 

 

Please all stay well, 

Randy Mullen 

Grand Commander 

 

Please remember our charities and support them with your 

contributions. The Grand Commandery has a fund set aside to 

provide for an all-expense paid trip to the Holy Land for ordained 

ministers. Your donation will help to fund this worthwhile program 

in the future. Donations can be made out to the Grand Commandery 

of Delaware and noting that it is for the Holy Land Pilgrimage and 

sent to the Grand Recorder. 

 

Also, for those Sir Knights who are not already Life Members of the 

Knight Templar Eye Foundation, a contribution of $30 will allow 

you to become one. Donations can be made through your local 

Commandery Recorder. 
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